
CALLING ALL
MSW STUDENTS!



Join the Behavioral Health Workforce

Education & Training Program!

Tuition stipends available, spots are limited.
Contact Kate Oleksiak at ay8826@wayne.edu 

for more information.

*Note: participating agencies will make final decision regarding 
students accepted into the program. Information regarding program 

acceptance will be sent out in July/August 2022*

Committed to working in the behavioral

health field?

Advanced/final year students starting
internship placement in Fall 2022?

Interested in integrated physical and mental
healthcare focused on at risk children,
adolescents and transitional age youth?

Passionate about working in underserved

communities? 

Be sure to indicate your interest when you fill out the IPT!


